Brendon Roberts

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Brendon,

REID, BEAU

Friday, 27 May 2016 8:04 AM

Brendon Roberts

RE: Re-development of Australian Technology Park - SSD 7317 - Sydney Water
Comments

I've reviewed the RTS and can confirm that Sydney Water has no additional comments to make in regards to this

proposal.

As stated in the RTS, the proponent will be actively working with Sydney Water during the concept design stage to
ensure the adequate supply of water and wastewater, and will be informed of updates to our servicing strategy for
the entire Central to Eveleigh precinct to ensure any work required is done consistent with this strategy.

If you need anything further, please let me know.

Many thanks,
Beau

Sydney

WATZR

From:

To:

Sent: Monday, 23 May 2016 2:43 PM

Beau Reid | Student Town Planner

Growth Strategy | Sydney Water
Level 7, 1 Smith St Parramatta NSW 2150
PO Box 399 Parramatta NSW 2124

Cc: UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>
Subject: RE: Re-development of Australian Technology Park - SSD 7317 - Sydney Water Comments

Hi Beau

The applicant has submitted its response to submissions (RTS) raised during the exhibition of the Australian
Technology Park application (SSD 7317). The RTS is available to view on the Department’s website at
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=7317.

Could you please provide any further comments / recommended conditions by COB on Friday 3 June 2016.

Please feel free to give me a call should you have any questions.

Kind regards
Brendon

Brendon Roberts

Senior Planning Officer - Key Site Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment

GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001





